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QUESTION: 

We have obtained a copy of your RFP for audit services.  We are considering 

the submission of a proposal for services.  However, we would like to review your 

prior year audit report, financial statements and supporting notes.  We could not 

locate them on your website.  Please advise the best way to obtain 

ANSWER: 

There are no prior audit reports for Michigan Works! Southeast as we are ending 

our first full year of operation under our current configuration.  Prior to our merger 

these programs were operated by the County of Livingston, the County of 

Washtenaw, and the Hillsdale Intermediate School District.  You can obtain 

copies of audits by contacting those entities.  

 

 

 


